
 

 

 

 

North Mac CUSD #34 
Middle School Information 

217-627-2136 

 

Today is December 3, 2019 
 

News: 

 The last day for homework help in 2019 is Thursday, December 12th. 

 The 8th grade girls lost to Greenville last night 44-37 in the IESA regional tournament. 

 MS boys 7th grade won their game last night against Little Flower but the 8th grade lost. 

Reminders: 

 7th and 8th grade volleyball girls – reminder to get your try out slips turned into Coach Dowell by 

tomorrow. 

 Reminder to all 6th grade girls, the parent/player meeting is this Wednesday December 4 at 5:00 in the 
library.  See Coach B if you have a conflict. 

 This year's winter dance is this Saturday December 7th from 7-9pm in the cafeteria.  Admission is $2 
or 2 canned/non-perishable food items to be donated to the local food pantry.  

 Student Council members will be gone on Friday December 6th for Angel Tree shopping.  
 

Week at a glance: 

 Wednesday December 4,11,18 dismissal @ 1:30 

 

Lunch Menus: 

 Walking Tacos, Refried Beans, and Fruit 

 

 


